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As the Executive Director of the American Society for Healthcare Human Resources Administration 
(ASHHRA) and a fellow practitioner with over 20 years of experience as a healthcare HR leader, I invite you 
to apply for our Fall 2023 Healthcare HR Executive Summit. This is an exclusive opportunity for healthcare 
HR executives like you to have open discussions on workforce trends, solutions and strategies. 

  
The inaugural Executive Summit last year was a great success and yielded high attendee engagement. As a 
result, we are hosting TWO summits this fall. The Executive Summit is by invitation only. Official invitations 
will be sent to selected participants beginning in June.  
 
Please read on for more details and I hope you consider applying for this special event.  

 

ASHHRA Executive Summit 
Savannah, Georgia 

 Summit 1: Sunday, Oct. 15 – Tuesday, Oct. 17 
 Summit 2: Wednesday, Oct. 18 – Friday, Oct. 20 

 
ASHHRA, along with our sponsors, will host healthcare HR executives and thought leaders in this intimate 

event of up to 24 attendees. Each session will include education and open discussions on 
human resource trends, solutions and strategies. Selected participants will be invited to attend one of the 

sessions and are provided with: 
 

Complimentary registration 
Airfare stipend 

Accommodations at The Alida, Savannah, A Tribute Portfolio Hotel 
All meals and entertainment 

Opportunities to strategize and network with executive-level peers from across the country. 
 
To be considered for an invitation, please complete this form by Wednesday, May 31. If you know of 
someone who would be interested in attending, please ask them to complete the form as well.  
 
For any questions, please contact Mary Platz: mary.platz@ashhra.org. 
  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
  
 

Jeremy Sadlier, CHHR 
ASHHRA Executive Director 
Jeremy.Sadlier@ashhra.org  
312-985-7062 


